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Qube Brookfield consortium welcomes ACCC decision for Patrick terminals 
acquisition 
 
The Qube Brookfield consortium has welcomed the decision by the ACCC not to intervene in 
the acquisition of Asciano’s Patrick terminals businesses. 
 
Qube Managing Director Maurice James said, “The decision by the ACCC is clearly a major 
milestone in the process of acquiring these important businesses.” 
 
“Our consortium has worked closely with the ACCC to address all issues raised by the 
competition regulator over the past four months and we are pleased the Commission has 
concluded that there is not likely to be a substantial lessening of competition in any market 
as a result of this transaction.” Mr James said. 
 
Subject to satisfaction of the remaining conditions of the Scheme, Qube expects the Patrick 
terminals acquisition to complete in mid August. 
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